June 3, 2014
To whom it may concern:
This letter is in regards to why I would like to have my release from my scholarship with the University of Alabama. First and foremost, I would like to say that I am thankful for everything the University has helped me with during my time spent here and, I will always be a proud graduate of the University. With that being said, I would like to be closer to home this next year, as both my brother and my mom have health issues. My brother suffers from kidney failure and he has dialysis three times a week. My mom suffers from chronic arthritis and has issues coming up and down the stairs. 
I would also like to have my release because I would like to pursue other areas academically. I would like to get into a MBA program and focus on where I am after this year. I do not know if I will be able to spend a lot of quality time with my family, once I complete my post graduate studies, so being closer to home this last year would be great for my family and I.
While I truly am grateful, for the opportunity that the University of Alabama has afforded me, I believe that I can accomplish my lifelong goal of attaining my MBA at another university.
With that being said I would hope that my reasons are sufficient enough for you to grant me my release.
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely
Daisha Simmons

